
 
The Knightdale High School of Collaborative Design Care Depot offers meat, produce, non-perishable food 

items, school supplies, hygiene items, and household cleaning products to any KHSCD student and their 
immediate family who is in need.  Most food donations are not needed, but many other items are!  Items can 

be dropped off to student services anytime during school hours. Thank you!   
 

KNIGHTDALE HIGH SCHOOL CARE DEPOT NEEDS LIST 

 

 
 
Is online ordering easier for you?  We have a School Supply Wish List on Amazon.com!  Go 
to:  http://amzn.com/sl/J6EGINYIRLXI.  Click “Save & View List" and then sign in to your Amazon account or 
create an account if you don't have one.  You should be taken directly to the wish list, but if not, search for 
Knightdale HS in "School Supply Lists." 
 
 
Items can be delivered to KHSCD Main Office M-F 7am-3pm.  Contact Person: Jessica Martz, Student 
Assistance Program Counselor @ KHSCD (JLMartz@wcpss.net) 919-217-5350 ext. 25134 

Hygiene Items: 
Bar soap 
Toothpaste 
Toothbrushes 
Tampons 
Sanitary pads 
Deodorant (male & female) 
Baby Oil 
Vaseline 
Lotion 
Hair products for hair of various textures 
including: Shampoo and conditioner with 
olive oil, argan oil, coconut oil, etc.; 
Leave in conditioners; Shea Moisture 
products 
	

Paper Products: 
Toilet paper 
Paper towels 
Napkins 
Kleenex/Tissue 
 
Household Cleaners: 
Dish detergent 
Laundry detergent 
Cleaning products (Lysol, Clorox, etc.) 
	

School Supplies: 
Binders: 1 inch and 1.5 inch binders 
Binder dividers 
College Ruled loose leaf paper 
Colored Pencils 
Composition books (black/white marble looking ones) 
Folders 
Markers 
Notecards 
Pencil Case 
Pencils/mechanical pencils 
Pencil Sharpeners 
Pens 
Scissors 
Spiral Bound notebooks 
Sticky note pads 
	
Book bags 
Stress Balls 
 

Drink Products: 
Bottled water 
Juice boxes 
Juice (non-refrigerated) 
 
√ Care Depot food is provided by Interfaith Food Shuttle.  As 
of now, Interfaith Food Shuttle delivers enough each month to 
meet the food needs of our KHSCD families, so we do not 
need food donations. 
	


